
PROUD TO BE

100% TOBACCO FREE

Henderson County Schools is proud to be 
100% Tobacco Free. This new school 
policy prohibits tobacco use by staff, 
students, and visitors twenty-four hours a 
day, seven days a week, inside board 
owned buildings or vehicles, on school 
owned property, and during school-related 
trips. This includes all athletic events 
throughout the district—both indoors and 
outdoors.
Thank you for helping us keep Henderson 
County Schools a healthy place to learn, 
work, and visit.  


